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 Friendly Reminder to Bring Coats Daily   
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to a rather wet and rainy first day of school.  It was such a lovely morning at drop off 
but unfortunately the rain descended on us at lunchtime! 
 
As you are already aware from communications with Kate Richardson last term, we have made some 
tweaks to the timing of the hall and which year groups will be in there and when.  This has been 
communicated to the children today and will be recapped over the coming days so that they begin to 
be really clear on the routine.  Unfortunately, the rain caused a bit of confusion for some children 
today and you may find that your child comes home saying they had a wonderful first day but 
lunchtime was a bit confusing.  We apologise for this but are confident that this will not be the case 
tomorrow. 
 
Looking at the weather forecast, we can see that it is due to rain EVERY DAY this week.  Please can we 
ask you to ensure that your children come to school with a coat EVERY DAY this week in order to 
support us in being able to keep them outside for as much as possible during the lunch break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Vicky 
 
Vicky Counsell 
Principal 
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